
 

Science 9 students hard at work in the lab! 

 

Health checks, masks, busses and air quality – what a week!  We’re once again amazed by everyone’s 

flexibility and understanding!  If your student needs any support please remember that we are here to 

help!   

Student Parking Permits 

Registration is now available online!  Students can go to https://forms-

reg.sd62.bc.ca/emcs_driver_reg to register their vehicle(s); permits will be delivered through 

your teacher.  

Student Schedules 

Please note the correction to our previous instructions – instructions to view the schedule for the year 

through Student MyEd BC Portals can be found here.  Parent portal instructions will differ slightly and 

can be found here.   

Any course change requests for the next block must be received by the office by Monday, September 

21st.   The form to request changes can be found here. 

Lifetouch photos 

Thursday, September 17th is Photo Day!  Caught by surprise?  Don’t worry, Photo Retakes are scheduled 

for Tuesday, October 6th.  Students will be proceeding to the gym with their class and photographers will 

be distanced/masked. If your student is feeling uncomfortable, just ask them to let their teacher know 

and we will make sure that their photo is postponed, or that they have an opportunity to book a private 

appointment with Lifetouch. Order online through mylifetouch.ca either using Picture Day ID 

QU010510Q0 within 48 hours of photo day, or you can wait for the photo proofs to arrive before 

ordering.  Please mail Mr. Powell (tpowell@sd62.bc.ca) with questions. 

School Voicemail Problems 
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Please note that we had our phone system repaired yesterday. In the process, we have discovered that 

not all staff have been receiving their voicemail messages over the past few weeks. If you have left a 

message for a staff member and not heard back, please call our front office or email the staff member 

so that we can get back to you as soon as possible. 

 

Bell Schedule 

 

Workbook/Class Fees 

Fees have been posted on https://sd62.schoolcashonline.com/, and books ordered will be delivered to 

teachers to hand out in class at the start of each day. Instructions to register and view your student’s 

fees can be found on our website at: http://emcs.web.sd62.bc.ca/parents/school-fees/.    

Updates 

Please continue to check our website http://emcs.web.sd62.bc.ca/ and the Wolverines App, the District 

website https://www.sd62.bc.ca/ for up-to-date information!  

We continue to encourage parents and guardians to reach out to the school via phone (250-642-5211) 

and email (emcs@sd62.bc.ca) with any questions you may have!  
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